
To whom this may concern at the state of Connecticut:

I am writing to you to OPPOSE another extension of Governor Lamont‘s powers and also to
oppose any of his requested 11 executive orders being written into law.

Our government is to represent the people. Parents’ voices have been silenced for the past two
years. Business owners have suffered. Children have suffered. It is time for individuals to take
the decision making for themselves back into their own hands.

I strongly urge you all to restore power back to the people. VOTE NO.

A Blake


